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Dalserf Primary School 

 Newsletter – December 2023   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

HMIe  
I am delighted to share our Inspection report with you. Please click on the link below: 

Dalserf Primary Inspection Report 

 

Many thanks to all our pupils, staff, parents and partners for all their hard work, dedication 

and commitment to our school in contributing to the successful report.  

 

Winning House 
The winning house for Term 2 was ‘Nethan’ with 19,390 points. All children had a fabulous 

morning celebration with Mrs Speirs and a Christmas quiz. Well done Team Nethan!  

 

House Running Totals:                                                                                                    

Avon – 16,150 

Cander – 17,440 

Clyde –  15,000 

Nethan – 19,390 

 

Christmas Fayre                                                                         
Thank you to everyone who came along and supported us at our Christmas Fayre. We 
raised the fabulous amount of £1064 and have used some of the money to pay for the 
children’s treats for their Christmas parties.  

 
Nativity     
Thank you to everyone for joining us today for our P1-3 Nativity, Sleepy Shepherd. 

A big thank you to Mrs Barber, Mrs Murray and Mrs Cunningham for organising and 

helping the children learn their words, songs…you did a fabulous job ladies!  

Thanks also to Mrs Middleton, Mrs Robb and Mrs Speirs for teaching all the P4-7 

children their Christmas songs for the show. They managed to put everyone in the 

festive spirit…you did a wonderful job ladies! 

Parent Council 
Thank you to the Parent Council who held Christmas raffles at both our Nativity 

performances to raise funds for the school and who paid for the children to go to the 

pantomime, ‘Sleeping Senga’ and gifted a selection box to everyone.  A big thanks to 

our Parent Council who have done a great job! 

 
 

Enrolment for Primary 1 

Parents/carers of children who are five years of age between 1 March 2024 and the end of 

February 2025 are required to register their child for starting school. To enrol your child at 

school you are asked to complete an online registration form which will be available from 

Monday 8 January 2024. We will then be in touch to arrange a discussion between Monday 

15 January – Friday 19 January.  

https://education.gov.scot/inspection-and-review/find-an-inspection-report/find-an-inspection-report/details?id=2315
https://www.pngall.com/merry-christmas-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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A reminder that school closes on Friday 22rd December at the slightly earlier time of 2.30pm. 

All staff and pupils would like to wish everyone in the school community a very merry 

Christmas with your friends and family when it comes!    

Best wishes, 

 
Ingrid Gardiner 

Head Teacher  
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Dates for Your Diary 
                                             
                               December 2023 
 

❖ Friday 22nd – School Closes at 2.30pm for the Christmas Holiday.  

 

January 2024 
 

❖ Monday 8th – School re-opens at 8.15am for Breakfast Club & 9.00am for School. 

 

❖ Monday 8th – Infant Enrolment online 

 

 

February 2024 

 
❖ Monday 12th – Holiday 

 

❖ Tuesday 13th – Holiday 

 

❖ Wednesday 14th – In-Service Day  

 

March 2024 

 
❖ Thursday 14th – Parents’ Evening 

 

❖ Thursday 28th – Close @ 2.30pm for Spring Break  
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